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At West Harbour School we stand tall, proud and confident, continually discovering and applying new learning.

Together we encourage our learning community to realise its unique talents and aspirations.

Have a Go Harbour Evening:  How fantastic to see so many parents, family and children at our Have a
Go Harbour evening last Thursday.  Everyone seemed to be having a great time, taking part in a wide
range of activities and meeting their children’s teachers.  This is the first time we have been able to hold
the evening for four years and to have it be such a success was wonderful.  Our thanks go to all of you for
your support and to the community organisations who came along.  If anyone has any
feedback/suggestions for the next HaGH evening, we would love to hear from you.

School Swimming Sports:  These are being held this Friday, 10 March, between 11.15 and 2.45 and are
for our Y3 - Y8 students.  Please make sure that your child has a hat and sunscreen, as well as a shirt to
wear between events.

Cyclone Fundraiser:  We will be holding a fundraiser on the same day as the school swimming sports -
Friday 10 March.  This will be a house colour mufti day, with a gold-coin donation.  The money raised from
this will be given to Otamatea School in Maungaturoto.  If your child cannot wear their house colours, then
they need to come in their uniforms.  House tokens will be given to anyone in their house colours.  No
face painting please.  Although the swimming sports are for Years 3-8, our Year 1 & 2 children are also
welcome to wear their house colours, again with a gold coin donation.

NETBALL COACHES - URGENT RESPONSE NEEDED:  Unfortunately, we have had no response to our
request for anyone who might be interested in coaching one of the school’s netball teams.  Unless we
have enough coaches, we will sadly need to pull out of the competition this year.  If you can help us,
please contact the school office.

Message from the Auckland Council

Installation of bollards at Flaunty Reserve between 11 and 24 of April  There should be 4
corflutes (plastic signs) installed at each entry to the reserve in about a weeks’ time, prior
to bollards being installed.

We have planned this work during school holidays to minimise disruption to the public so
hopefully it will be not too much of a problem for the nearby community and reserve
users.

IMPORTANT
DATES

Friday 10 March -
School swimming
sports, Years 3-8.

Friday 10 March -
Mufti day to raise
money for cyclone
relief - gold coin
donation

Monday 24 April -
First curriculum
refresh
professional
development day.
School closed for
learning

Tuesday 25 April -
ANZAC Day,
School Closed

Wednesday 26
April - First day of
Term 2



SCHOOL WHANAU HOUSES

Rangi - Orange
Tiriwa - Green
Manutewhau - Purple
Waitemata - Blue
Waitakere - Grey/Silver
Whenua - Yellow




